Good Afternoon Glen Allan families,
I hope you have been able to get outside and enjoy the beautiful weather! I am grateful for the warmer temperatures and the opportunity to enjoy fresh air especially with the enhanced Covid restrictions. It looks as though we are in for some colder days towards the end of the week. Please ensure your child is dressed suitably for the weather! Decisions about students being outdoors are guided by EIPS’ Administrative Procedure which states, if the temperature including the wind chill factor is -22 or colder, students will remain indoors for recess and activities. 
Valentine’s Day is just around the corner and we wanted to give you as much notice as possible that students in EIPS are not permitted to bring Valentine’s cards, treats or items to school for distribution. Although this may be disappointing news, we must follow the guidelines outlined by the Division to align with Covid health and safety protocols. Teachers may still plan alternative learning activities centered around Valentine’s Day.
We are looking forward to our next virtual GASC meeting coming up on Thursday, January 21 at 6:30. We will be discussing school fees for the 2021-22 school year. To provide opportunity for your input beyond the GASC meeting, please take a moment to fill out this quick survey regarding school fees. School Fee Consultation
For those of you that can join us for the GASC meeting, here is the joining information:
Microsoft Teams meeting 
Join on your computer or mobile app
Click here to join the meeting 
Reminders From Last Week
Pink Shirt Day T-Shirt Orders – Please include your child’s name and homeroom/teacher if you are ordering any t-shirts!
https://www.glenallanelementary.ca/parent-info/pink-shirt-day-order-form
All t-shirt orders are due by January 31, 2021.
2020-21 Yearbook Orders
https://www.glenallanelementary.ca/parent-info/yearbook
All yearbook orders are due by February 20, 2021.
Thank you for your ongoing support! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us in the school office.
Have a wonderful week!
Kind Regards,
Judy Anderson
Principal
